OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2197 without my signature.

This bill allows classified school employees to collect unemployment insurance benefits
between school years.

This bill creates several conformity issues with the federal Unemployment Insurance

laws, which could result in sanctions from the federal government, including the loss of
significant tax credits for California’s employers.
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Edmund G\Brown Jr.

Sincerely,
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